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Jeff Venturino 
Regional Coordinator 

10049 Yukon River Way 
Rancho Cordova, CA 95670 

December 11, 2023 

 

Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission  

888 First Street, NE 

Washington, D.C. 20426 

 

Electronic Filing 

 

Re: Initial Study Report re progress made in implementing 20 FERC-approved Technical 

Study Plans associated with relicensing for the Kern River No. 3 Hydroelectric Project 

under P-2290. 

 

Dear Secretary Bose, 

 

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced proceeding is AMERICAN WHITEWATER’S 

COMMENTS ON THE INITIAL STUDY REPORT OF KERN RIVER #3 P-2290. 

 

 

 
Sincerely,  
Jeff Venturino 

Regional Coordinator 

American Whitewater 

707-845-3499 
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